

## All-District Town Hall Meeting Tuesday, October 1, 7-9 p.m. Huntington Middle School Auditorium

What are the Common Core State Standards?

How does the new assessment method impact learning and instruction in the classroom?

Superintendent Loren Kleinrock, Dr. Gary McGuigan and our school principals will explain and answer questions about the new standards

Sponsored by the San Marino PTA Council

To better address your concerns, email your questions for this meeting in advance to Sally Fadley (<a href="mailto:sally@fadshome.com">sally@fadshome.com</a>) or Vanessa Koo (<a href="mailto:vanessakoo@live.com">vanessakoo@live.com</a>)